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     PUBLIC NOTICE 

     FIRE DISTRICT NO. 2 

     PORT READING 

     TOWNSHIP OF  

     WOODBRIDGE, NJ  

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that Woodbridge Township Fire District No.2 has introduced the 

District's proposed 2023 Budget. A public hearing will be held on January 3, 2023 at the 

Port Reading Firehouse, 916 West Avenue, Port Reading, NJ at 7:00 P.M.. Copies of the 

approved budget will be available at the Accountant's office, Maria Bucsanszky, 109 Green 

Street, Second Floor, Woodbridge, NJ between the hours of 8:00 A.M. And 4:00 P.M. after 

December 16,2022. 

Daniel Eagan, Secretary 


